
14th October 2022

The Keys Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM THE HEAD TEACHER

Dear Parent / Carer,

We started the week with Mental Health Awareness Day on Monday.  I took a whole 
school assembly on the role of our Rainbow Team, who cover behaviour, 
safeguarding, nurture and wellbeing. The children listened very carefully as we talked 
about the team and in particular the role of our nurture team of Mrs Davidson, Mrs 
Wilcox and Mrs Colley. Mrs Colley is a qualified senior mental health lead and Mrs 
Wilcox and Mrs Davison have wide and varied training in nurture and wellbeing 
issues. The children asked a lot of very thoughtful questions and were very engaged 
in what the Rainbow Team could do for them.

If you feel your child would benefit from talking and having sessions with our team, 
please contact Mrs Colley.

I have had a number of complaints from local businesses, particularly the carpark for 
Capelli opposite the school on Mercer Street about parked cars.  Please have 
consideration for our neighbours when parking.  Also, we have had reports of cars 
driving far too fast, cutting corners and not taking due care and attention when 
approaching the school to drop off pupils.  The 20mph signs are there to keep all our 
children and families safe, please stick to it.

Finally, well done to our Year 4 boys football team that were so unlucky not to make 
the final at the St Helens schools' tournament. They lost out on goal difference. Next 
up is our Year 4 girls football team who I will be taking today.

Have a lovely weekend

Mr Robinson



GROWTH MINDSET STAR OF THE WEEK

Reception: Alan M

Year 1/2: Emily S

Year 2: Marianna W

Year 3: Zoe GD 

Year 4: Tilly C 

Year 5: Fynden A

Year 6: Mikayla SJ

Reception: Hollie C

Year 1/2:   Dominic B

Year 2: Oliver H

Year 3: Amber H

Year 4: Deacon M

Year 5:  Jorja RW

Year 6: Paige R

VALUES AWARD

Year 5:  Jonah 



SPORTING ACHIEVEMENTS

Well done to our Year 4 Football team this week who put 

on another magnificent St Peter's Performance, losing 

out on goal difference to get to the final of the St Helens 

School Year 4 Tournament. Well done boys! 

Our 4 girls will be competing today.



PARENTS EVENING

Parents Evening will be taking place as a face-to-face meeting in school 

on: 

Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th October 2002. 

Year 6 appointments will take place on Wednesday 19th October and 

Thursday 20th October 2022.

Please note:

• Year 1 and Year 2 class (Mr Moorcroft/Mrs Bebbington) have an 

additional session on Thursday 20th October (3.40-5.00pm)

• Year 4 have an additional session on Thursday 20th October (3.40-

5.00pm)

Booking slots remain open until Monday 17th October 2022 at 

4.00pm for you to book your appointment.

Parents Evening appointments will need 

to be booked through ‘School Spider’



SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS

School photographs can be ordered from the Tempest website using your 

unique link or visit www.tempest-orders.co.uk

The closing date for free delivery of photographs back to school is 

Thursday 20th October 2022. 

If you need any assistance in ordering your photos, please contact 

Tempest on 01736 751555 (option 3). 

WATER BOTTLES

We have had quite a few books that have been damaged by water from 

water bottles. Could we ask that your child carries their water bottle by 

hand please rather than in their bag.  We have spent thousands of 

pounds on new reading books.  

Damaged and lost books will have to be charged for as part of our 

charging policy in school.

http://www.tempest-orders.co.uk/


NATIONAL ONLINE SAFETY

Speaking to our children about the positives and negatives of social media is an 
important element of keeping them safe. By creating an open dialogue from early 
on, children will be more likely to approach a trusted adult when, and if, problems 
arise in the future. Here are some hints and tips from NOS about keeping safe on 
social media. These are aimed at children but can be used as conversation starters 
instead. Remember to sign up to NOS for a wealth of knowledge around all things 
related to online safety https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/st-peter-s-cofe-
primary-school-3

https://nationalonlinesafety.com/enrol/st-peter-s-cofe-primary-school-3


HOLIDAY REQUESTS

SCHOOL OPEN EVENINGS



Monday 17th October 2022

• Y5 Afterschool Sports Club: 3.30 – 4.30pm

Tuesday 18th October 2022

• CANCELLED FOR THIS WEEK - Y4 Afterschool Sports Club: 3.30 – 4.30pm

• Parents Evening – Reception, Y1/2, Y2, Y3, Y4, Y5

Wednesday 19th October 2022

• CANCELLED FOR THIS WEEK - STEM Club Y3 &Y4: 3.30 – 4.30pm

• CANCELLED FOR THIS WEEK  - Eco Club: 3.30 – 4.00pm

• CANCELLED FOR THIS WEEK - Y1 & Y2 Afterschool Sports Club: 3.15 – 4.15pm

• Parents Evening – All Years

Thursday 20th October 2022 

• Y1, Y2, Y3 Kidslingo: 3.30 – 4.30pm

• Y6 Afterschool Sports Club: 3.30 – 4.30pm

• Parents Evening – Year 6

• Parents Evening  - Additional session Year 1/Year 2 class (3.40-5.00pm)

• Parents Evening – Additional session Year 4 (3.40-5.00pm) 

Friday 21st October 2022

• Y3 Afterschool Sports Club: 3.30 – 4.30pm

• School closes for half term

Monday 31st October 2022

• School opens after half term

Please note some of these dates may be subject to change.

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY



St Peter’s C.E. Primary School
Birley Street
Newton-le-Willows
WA12 9UR
01744 678630 
stpeter@sthelens.org.uk
https://twitter.com/NLWStPeters
www.st-peters.st-helens.sch.uk

DINNER MONEY
If your child wishes to change their lunch preference please advise the office via email 

giving a week’s notice.  Payment is taken through the School Money Online Payment 

System.

UNIFORM
Uniform can be ordered direct from Touchline UK Liverpool Rd, Warrington,  WA5 1AE, 

01925 413777                            

sales@touchline-embroidery.com

We also have a small number of items on the School Money site under SHOP which you 

can pay for then contact school to arrange for them to be sent home with your child.

ABSENCE
When reporting on the absence line, can we politely request that you leave a brief 

description of your child’s illness rather than just saying they are unwell.  If your 

child has vomiting or diarrhoea please note that they should not return to school for a 

period of  48 hours after the last incident.  This is a local authority policy

Applications for Holiday Leave must be submitted to school at least 4 weeks in 

advance. Forms can be found on the school website or requested from the school office.  

In accordance with Government and Local Authority policy, holidays taken during term 

time will only be authorised in exceptional circumstances.

CHANGES
It is very important that if you change contact numbers, emails or addresses that you 

advise us as soon as possible.  Any changes must be sent into school via email.

Thank you

OFFICE NEWS
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